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From: Diana Vizcarrondo
Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2019 1:51 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood; Angie Calhoun
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 201800046

Consumer correspondence for docket 20180046. 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2019 8:13 AM 
To: Diana Vizcarrondo 
Cc: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 201800046 
 
 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2019 8:05 AM 
To: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: To CLK Docket 201800046 
 
 
 
From: Carol OBrien [mailto:cobrienfla@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 04, 2019 5:18 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Docket number 201800046 
 
FPL should not be permitted to be the ONLY Florida investor-owned utility company to keep millions of dollars in 
excess profits—at the expense of their customers.  
The Federal Tax Cuts and Jobs Act of 2017 lowered the corporate income tax rate from 35% to 21% for all 
corporations—including utilities. This means FPL will receive a massive financial windfall each year.  
The Florida Public Service Commission should order FPL to return its excess profits to its customers and lower its 
rates accordingly.  
 
Carol O'Brien                                                   
2800 NE 14th Street #22 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33304-1687 
cobrienfla@gmail.com 




